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We moved to Franklin in 1960, specifically to be on Webster Lake. The Northern Pass  
will be directly behind us. The evidence is strong enough for magnetic fields to be classified by the World Health  

Organization as "possibly carcinogenic".  Over the last 40 years there have been suggestions that magnetic fields, at  

the levels produced by overhead lines, may cause diseases, principally childhood leukemia. There is no doubt that the  

lines will lower not only the value of our home, but also the comfort level of living near them. I urge you to think about  

this very carefully, and if you do, you will not allow the pass. 
 

  

 


